Steven SeEe

From; Joseph Cesaro <cesaro joseph@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 12:00 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M PolicastroGroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351 (ATTN: Clerk Steve Sepe)

Monday, February 24th, 2025

To The Honorable Jacquelyn Baginski and Donna Policastro,

I'am writing to express my strong support for 8ill H-5351 and urge you to vote in favor of its passage. If this bill does not
pass, my wife will be forced to leave her career, creating a devastating financial and emotional impact on our family.
Without this legislation, we may have no choice but to relocate to another state where she can continue to practice her
profession—uprooting our lives and leaving behind the community we love.

This bill is not just about policy; it's about real families, real livelihoods, and the ability to continue contributing to our
local economy and community. ! sincerely ask for your support in passing H-5351 to prevent unnecessary job loss and
hardship for families like mine.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Joseph Cesaro

32 Wickham Rd. North Kingstown, Rl 02852

401-644-2174



